
Testimonial from JAPAN 
 
Email from: <shima@nttdata.co.jp>           To: <karmarkar@tekigou.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, March 16, 2010 8:31 AM 

Subject: RE: テスト・メール； ご確認のお返信のお願い.  

 
Dear Mr.Arvind 
 
This is Kazumoto Shima, one of the 20 - J2P trainees. I'm sorry to reply very late. 
 
I could receive your email, but some members didn't seem to receive it. 
 
# People who didn't receive your email: Mr.Kanazawa, Mr.Takashima, Mr.Akasaka, Mr.Tamagami 
 
May be email address went wrong. So, I am giving you, their email addresses again. 

As such, we hope we can make good relationship from now on. 

(Means opportunity to GAIN business from 20 biz heads spread across the world) 

Sincerely, 

Shima 

10月1日から担当名が変わりました 
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